
Plympton Public Safety Building Committee 
Meeting Summary – 10/11/17 
 

 Meeting called to order at 6:12pm.  Members Present: Nancy Butler, Jon Wilhelmsen, Bob 
Karling, Ross MacPherson, Art Morin and Harry Weikel.  Members Absent Colleen Thompson.  
Advisors Present:  Dan Pallotta, Pat Dillon 

 

 Minutes 9/27/17 approved on motion of AM, second HW, 6-0-0 
 

 DP reports that the initial estimate is higher than anticipated and has some inaccuracies and 
improper assumptions.  P3 to revisit the specifications with the architect, engineers and 
estimator to arrive at an estimate with correct information. P3 will scrub that estimate and 
resubmit the estimate to the committee.  DP says that there should not be a delay in the project 
because the progress on the construction drawings is happening concurrently with the estimate 
and not consecutively. 
 

 Discussion about inaccuracies found in the initial estimate by committee members and P3.  DP 
notes that while there are some errors the quantities of the correct parts seem accurate.  DP 
expects the revised estimate to be closer to the proposed budget. 

 

 Next Meeting 10/25/2017 6:00pm 
 

 Meeting adjourned at 6:45pm on the motion of AM, second RM, 6-0-0. 


